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| Newhall Ranch Newhall Ranch - Proposed 21,000 unit_on Newhall Ranch Rd

From: <thedes4@aol.com>
To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov
. Date: Thu, Jun 11, 2009 11:42 AM
Subject: Proposed 21,000 unit on Newhall Ranch Rd

To Whom It May Concern,

- | am writing to you to ask for an extension?of the proposed 21,000 unit project proposed by Newhall Land
and Farming.

The 16,000 page pian will require many expeits a significantly longer time to thoroughly read and
evaluate the contents. June 26, 2009 is simply not enough time. Please grant an extension for biologist
and community members to conduct?further research.

Sincerely,
Eileen Daniels




Responses to Comments

098. E-mail from Eileen Danidls, dated June 11, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EISEIR. Pleaserefer to Topical Response 1. EI S/EIR Public Review Opportunities.
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